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Please don't support poorly written bills like this one. 

Like many people I spend a lot of time and money fly fishing. 

The bill would hurt tourist businesses  in rural areas, and locally owned fishing stores 

around the state. 

This bill would hurt large businesses in Oregon, such as the Umpqua Fly Merchants 

Company that makes, and sells fishing flies for customers around the world. 

The language of this bill would ban my possession, use and creation of fishing flies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


